Subject: Proposed single family development rezoning

From: Alvin Rockhey

Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 2:46 PM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; Kelley, Hank <HKelley@a2gov.org>
Subject: Proposed single family development rezoning

Hi,

I’m Alvin Rockhey and | live in the Burns Park neighborhood, and have for over five years. I’m strongly
against rezoning R1 & R2 around the city. According to the map I’m attaching, it seems like there’s a
proposed 30% of the city being affected by the rezoning.

There are people that choose to live next to student housing and pay the price by having loud parties,
increased crime, increased traffic, and more. By accepting this proposed re-zoning, this choice is being
removed from 30% of our citizens.

The fact this is being considered within more public knowledge or engagement is unbelievable to me.



